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Transport Access Program  
Tuggerah Station Upgrade 

 

Project update   

 

 
Artist’s impression of the Tuggerah Station Upgrade from the west, subject to detailed design 

The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Tuggerah Station 
Transport for NSW is upgrading Tuggerah Station as part of the Transport Access Program. The 
upgrade will provide a station that is accessible to those with a disability or limited mobility, 
parents/carers with prams and customers with luggage. 

Early work on the project started in June 2022 and is progressing well. Early work will continue 
until October 2022, weather permitting.  

Early work activities completed over the last couple of months include investigations for electrical, 
sewer, stormwater, communications and rail signal services, drilling of bore holes for geotechnical 
investigations and vegetation removal. 

Early work activities  
Investigation work is continuing at Tuggerah Station, including non-destructive digging activities 
to locate underground services. 
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In late September we will be mobilising new site sheds in preparation for major work to start on 
the upgrade. 

In October we will be carrying out trenching activities in the Tuggerah Station car park area and 
on Bryant Street. We will also be partially removing the bus canopy in Tuggerah Station car park 
and installing new external hoarding at the entrance to the station and on each station platform. 

Construction hours 

Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday, 8am to 1pm Saturday and no 
work on Sundays or on public holidays. We will notify nearby residents and businesses in advance 
if we need to work outside these times. 

Out of hours work  

From 6pm on Monday 29 August to 7am on Wednesday 31 August, we will be carrying out 
service investigation work at the eastern entrance of Tuggerah Station. Activities will include 
site set up, demobilisation and the use of a vacuum truck.  

Temporary traffic, access and parking changes 
During the work to upgrade the station, there may be occasional temporary traffic changes 
surrounding Tuggerah Station on the Pacific Highway and Bryant Drive. These changes may 
include temporary parking removal to accommodate large vehicles during construction. Traffic 
control and signage will be in place to help pedestrians and motorists.  

We will notify residents and businesses in advance of changes to station access. 

 

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 684 490.  

 

 

Contact us 

If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact our project team: 

1800 684 490 (or 1800 775 465 for urgent 
enquiries) 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

transport.nsw.gov.au/tuggerah 

 


